
Tuesday 3rd October, 2023

Dear Thomas Fairchild families,

Re: School uniform expectations and jewellery

To build on our highly successful start to the year, it is important that we ensure all children
wear the correct uniform and feel proud of themselves and their school. Coming to school in
the correct uniform is an important part of this.

The uniform requirements were shared with you in the letter last week dated Monday 25th
September. To follow up, we wanted to provide clarity on the policy around jewellery. Please note,
children are not permitted to wear jewellery to school including hooped earrings, necklaces,
bracelets or other jewellery. These rules can only be relaxed in a few very specific religious
situations. Children who do wear earrings should only wear small, plain studs. This is set out in
our uniform policy which you can find on the school website:
https://www.thomasfairchild.hackney.sch.uk/page/?title=Policies&pid=12

As mentioned, we appreciate your ongoing support to ensure we maintain high standards here
at Thomas Fairchild. If you have any questions then please do not hesitate to speak with a
member of the leadership team.

Kind regards,

Matt Trahair

Headteacher
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